
RAILCAMP 2021 REPORT 
 
Due to many issues and lack of definite positive answers we were forced to cancel 
RailCamp 2021. 
 
RailCamp is not a social distancing program.   Dorm life, group meals, traveling in 
vans to venues and available space at venues to accommodate our group are  
some of the issues.  There is testing, vaccines, traveling from state to state, what 
if one gets sick and on and on with questions.  
 
All applicants were sent an email explaining our decision.   We have only heard 
from one camper and one parent saying they understand our position.    It is 
obvious to me that most were skeptical we would hold the camps and agree with 
our decision. 
 
Our partners are still onboard.  East Director Tony White and Northwest Director 
John Cox have been in touch with all of them and will continue to keep them 
apprised of our plans.  We will need to be aggressive with our promotion after 
two years off for RailCamp 2022. 
 


